From: Jim Steger <stegertrans@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 7, 2023 8:59 AM

To: Mick Michel <mmichel@cityofdyersville.com>
Subject: Toters for trash

Mick, | apologize for the late notice on this information regarding placement of toters for the trash in
the City of Dyersville, but we are still working on getting these toters for trash out throughout the City of
Dyersville in the Month of November if still possible. | wanted to wait until | knew we were ready to go
on these before telling you something and then having to change the plan. Our intention would be to
deliver the toters on the day of pick up on Tues and Friday on the week that you say we can do it. We
would be ready to do it on the last week of November if that can work for you and the City. That would
be November 28th for the Tues route and Dec 1st for the Fri route. Let me know if that works for you,
please.

Jim Steger

Vice President

Bi County Disposal Inc
stegertrans@gmail.com
Office: 563-875-7113




